St. Peter’'s Academy East Bridgford - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ Subject: History Date: 17/3/17 W
Mrs Gilbey/

Mr Montgomery

Task/ Expgctation:

Many children in our class have been involved with Rock Challenge this term
and we were able to watch their dance routine today in school. It was fantastic
and we wish all of the children every success as they compete on Monday in
the Rock Challenge competition.

As we mentioned last week, we have given until after Easter for the
children to complete their Ancient Egyptian homework. We would like
the children to present a piece of Egyptian information in a creative,
unusual way and will be showing and talking about our efforts in a
‘museum day’ later in the term, where children from other classes will
have the opportunity to look at our work, as we take on the role of
museum curators.

We are looking forward to seeing many of you at our parents’ evening next
Wednesday or Thursday. If you are unable to make either date, please talk to
us about finding a mutually convenient time.

Times tables will take place as usual next Wednesday ~ thank you for your
continued support with this. Also, please ensure that your child has the correct
P.E. kit for table tennis in the hall every Monday afternoon.

Finally, Sam Shouler has lost a new blue school polo shirt with his name
inside it. Please can you check at home in case your child has taken it home
by mistake.

Thank you.

To be returned by Friday 21° April

Thank you for helping your child with their work.

Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.

If you wouid like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child's work please do
this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response.
Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, we are always willing to
discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All we ask is that you
make an appointment.

If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by
another child), please contact us or Mr Maddison immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the

circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.



